
Project Update: June 2018 
 
We have just begun the project. The first field trip was made between June 12th and 
July 1st 2018.  
 
The main purpose of this field trip was to choose the count points and to mark them 
in printed maps and in a GPS. Finally we marked 62 count points in each sample zone, 
so totally we marked 186 count points. We also marked them with flagging type in the 
field, to recognise them easily in the near future. We have some logistic problems 
accessing different sites, but the main rule was fulfilled: each point has to be apart 
from other points with a minimum distance of 300 meters and each point count has 
to be located in vegetal cover of: shrubbery or forest. Three zone samples were 
defined and the next step is the begging of sample process, planned in July 16th.   
 

 
 


